
Susan D. Ritenour 
Secretary and Treasure1 
and Regulatory Manager  

One Energy Place 
Pensacola, Florida 32520-0781 

Tel 850.444.6231 
Fax t15O.444~6 026 
S OR IT EN O@sout he r nca .c om 

September 30,2004 

Ms. Marlene K. Stern 
Staff Cou nse I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee f t 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Stern: 

A SOUTHERN COMPANY 

RE: Docket No. 040007-El 

Enclosed is Gulf Power Company's response to Staff's Second Request for 
Production of Documents, No. 2, to be filed in the above docket. 

Since rely , I 
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Enclosure 

cc: Beggs and Lane 
CMP Jeffrey A. Stone, Esquire 
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Florida Public Service Cornmissio 
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